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I	strongly	object	to	the	proposal	to	develop	old	milverton	green	belt	land	as	an	
overspill	from	Coventry.	This	site	should	never	be	considered	as	the	alternative	sites	
closer	to	coventry	would	make	more	sense	and	be	less	costly.	The	road	system	close	
to	this	site	is	not	intended	for	the	amount	of	new	traffic	that	would	come	from	this	
site	and	public	transport	would	have	to	be	increased	to	cope	with	1350	new	houses	
which	are	proposed.	As	for	the	building	of	a	new	railway	station,	it	seems	that	the	
planners	have	forgotten	about	the	new	station	already	under	construction	in	
Kenilworth,	along	with	the	fact	that	this	railway	line	is	only	a	single	track	and	if	it	
goes	ahead	this	single	railway	will	have	4	stations	in	a	9	mile	section.	The	planners	
should	also	look	at	the	feasibility	of	a	park	and	ride	because	the	one	at	Stratford	
upon	Avon	is	so	underused	and	the	parkway	station	there	is	running	at	a	loss.		
 
Regards Nigel Greasley.	


